[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
November 17, 2014
12:00 pm, University Union Board Room
Present: Nathan Miczo (chair), Samit Chakravorti, Courtney Blankenship, Tawnya Adkins Covert, Magdelyn Helwig, Mei Wen.  Absent: Debra Allwardt, Julia Albarracin, ex-officio Neil Baird

 1. The meeting was called to order at 12:00 pm. 
 2. Approval of Minutes from 11-03-2014. Approved as written.
 3. Announcements:
Spring meetings will be held in Horrabin Hall room 60.
FL350. This recently approved course was going to be used as an example on the website, however it has been withdrawn from the WID designation. It should not be used on the WID website. There was an LEJA course last year that could be used.
CITR Sessions Followup. 
a) Two main issues came up at the Macomb session: the language used in the requirements and a desire for specific examples of assignments. More discussion on training in the Spring will occur at the next meeting. Helwig suggested inserting hyperlinks to more broad explanations for some of the language used in the requirements. Adkins Covert suggested asking faculty at Spring workshops to think about discipline specific writing and to come up with sample assignments.
b)  Also discussion regarding if faculty feel comfortable asking about the WID application (we aren’t sure). And “tips” placed on the website.
4.	Overenrollment Policy. 
	The policy was reviewed and main conclusions were:
	1. Overenrollment information should be sent to Faculty Senate rather than the Provost.
3. a)  should be part of the initial contact/email to the Chair.
	3. b) is problematic because we have no enforcement power and students would suffer if WID categorizations were withdrawn. This paragraph could be eliminated.
	6. Data/recommendations should be sent to Faculty Senate rather than the Provost.
	7. and 8. should be removed and end of the year report will be sent to Faculty Senate.

	Further discussion on needing enrollment reports before the 10th day of the semester, as that is too late. Miczo will work on revisions and submit a revised policy to the committee via email. 

5. Old Business.
At the December meeting discussion needed about discipline specific assignments and a home for the five approved papers.
	
5. The meeting was adjourned at 12:55 p.m. The next meeting time, Noon, December 8, Union Board Room.

Respectfully,   Courtney Blankenship
 
